redbricks | school

SHIKSHA « SAADHANA « SWARA
SANTEJ, AHMEDABAD

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No. 39 Date:29/11/16

To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 6)
From: The Principal

Subject: Read to Lead Event

Dear Parents,

We are happy to share with you about a unique event being conceptualized and organized by Redbricks School
to promote the love for books and reading in children. With our unique focus on English literature development
as a part of our school curriculum, this event will give our children a broader platform to hone and showcase
their language and literature skills with a variety of experts.

“Read to Lead- Young Readers’ Conclave” is a by invitation only, community event hosted at our Santej
Campus on 17" & 18" December, 2016. During this event, students and adults will have the opportunity to
participate in a whole range of activities with experts including:

o Inter-school Competitions on book jacket making, a quiz on books, student debate, and other exciting
events.

o Student Reader Presentations (book reviews) and Student Writer Presentations (self-written books).

e Workshops and interactions with eminent authors, illustrators, story tellers and other experts from
across the country and world.

e  Workshop for adults on the art of storytelling to children and Open Sessions such as ‘Reading Films,
Writing Films’, ‘Play performance by students’ and ‘In Conversation with Ranjit Lal.’

e Pop-Up Book store for reading and picking up favorite books; Open for all Art Corner, Food Stalls,
etc.

All inter-school activities are planned on 17% December *16. You may contact the class teacher if you would
like your child to participate in any of these inter-school activities. The school will do the final selection for
participating students. However, we invite your and your child’s participation in the audience for these
activities, to encourage our presenters and gain insights from the presentations

All expert workshops and sessions are planned on 18" December 16. The workshops are by-invitation only
and pre-registration is required due to limited capacity. We have enclosed the event booklet along with 3 passes
allowing pre-registration for upto six participants in the workshops of your choice.

Please do use the same for your children/yourself and other interested children/adults from your circle of
family and friends. To pre-register for workshops, you can simply fill in the attached pre-registration format,
and return it to our counselors. Pre-registration can also be done over the phone by calling 9979500003, or
online by visiting our FB page or website (www.redbricks-school.org/readtolead).

Kindly note that passes are only required for registration in workshops. You do not need them for entry to the
campus or participation in any ‘Open for All’ sessions. As our parent community, we hope that you will spread
the word of this event amongst your acquaintances. In case you require more passes for others, please get in
touch with our counselors at Satellite/Sante;.

We look forward to your presence and active participation in the event.

Thanking you,
With warm regards,
Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)



redbricks | school

SHIKSHA « SAADHANA « SWARA
SANTEJ, AHMEDABAD

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No. 39 Date:29/11/16

To: All Parents (Class 7 to Class 9)
From: The Principal

Subject: Read to Lead Event

Dear Parents,

We are happy to share with you about a unique event being conceptualized and organized by Redbricks School
to promote the love for books and reading in children. With our unique focus on English literature development
as a part of our school curriculum, this event will give our children a broader platform to hone and showcase
their language and literature skills with a variety of experts.

“Read to Lead- Young Readers’ Conclave” is a by invitation only, community event hosted at our Santej
Campus on 17" & 18" December, 2016. During this event, students and adults will have the opportunity to
participate in a whole range of activities with experts including:

o Inter-school Competitions on book jacket making, a quiz on books, student debate, and other exciting
events.

o Student Reader Presentations (book reviews) and Student Writer Presentations (self-written books).

e Workshops and interactions with eminent authors, illustrators, story tellers and other experts from
across the country and world.

e  Workshop for adults on the art of storytelling to children and Open Sessions such as ‘Reading Films,
Writing Films’, ‘Play performance by students’ and ‘In Conversation with Ranjit Lal.’

e Pop-Up Book store for reading and picking up favorite books; Open for all Art Corner, Food Stalls,
etc.

All inter-school activities are planned on 17% December *16. You may contact the class teacher if you would
like your child to participate in any of these inter-school activities. The school will do the final selection for
participating students. However, we invite your and your child’s participation in the audience for these
activities, to encourage our presenters and gain insights from the presentations

All expert workshops and sessions are planned on 18" December 16. The workshops are by-invitation only
and pre-registration is required due to limited capacity. We have enclosed the event booklet along with 3 passes
allowing pre-registration for upto six participants in the workshops of your choice.

Please do use the same for your children/yourself and other interested children/adults from your circle of
family and friends. To pre-register for workshops, you can simply fill in the attached pre-registration format,
and return it to our counselors. Pre-registration can also be done over the phone by calling 9979500003, or
online by visiting our FB page or website (www.redbricks-school.org/readtolead).

Kindly note that passes are only required for registration in workshops. You do not need them for entry to the
campus or participation in any ‘Open for All’ sessions. As our parent community, we hope that you will spread
the word of this event amongst your acquaintances. In case you require more passes for others, please get in
touch with our counselors at Satellite/Sante;.

We look forward to your presence and active participation in the event.

Thanking you,
With warm regards,
Mr.Hiren Parikh

The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to 9)






